
District 6 Vice Commandant’s Report 
Quarterly Report - June 2024 

 
District 6 is going strong.  Detachments are proceeding at their own rhythm and taking care of 
MCL business.   Fundraisers, along with events are in the planning stages by various 
Detachments.  We look forward to attending some of them. 
 
28 March 2024 - Landis McCleaf Detachment Visit 

Discussion focused on the Convention caucus and open District 6 positions.  Seeking 
officers interested in serving at the Department level. 

The Detachment is seeking out those members still not in good standing and updating their 
status.  Discussed the need to fill every seat at the Department Leadership School since the 
class is once a year. 

The Detachment is following MCL Ritual and Robert’s Rules of Order.  There is a mix of past 
National and District officers serving on current staff and in the attending membership.  
Moral is high and the atmosphere was relaxed for all present and presented a well-run 
meeting. 

17 April 2024 - Lewis B. Puller, Jr., Detachment Visit 
Very active attendance at this meeting.  Two new members took the oath of membership.  
Assistant District VC McQuain conducted the officer installation.  Commandant Rick Adams 
completed his fifth and final term of office. 

The Detachment raised about $2000 at a car show fund raiser and the show continued for 
several more days.  More car shows are scheduled throughout the summer.  Average funds 
raised each year at multiple car shows is about $10,000. 

His Detachment is at 100 members strong and growing.  New officers starting their term are 
ensuring this Detachment is stable and in compliance with Bylaws and AP’s.  The meeting 
was conducted following MCL Ritual and Robert’s Rules of Order. 

High moral and relaxed atmosphere noted.  Plans have been made for their annual picnic 
on 5 May and expect maximum attendance.   

District officers discussed downsizing of the number of Districts and shortages in District 
position as the Convention Caucus approaches.  Opportunities are available to move up and 
contribute at the Department level for both marines and associates. 

Great interaction in this Detachment. 

As per Department Commandant Diana Henry, all questions or inquiries in District 6 are 
to be directed to John McQuain, Assistant District 6 Vice Commandant. 

 
Semper Fi! 
 
Dean Van Zanardi    John McQuain 
District 6 Vice Commandant   Assistant District 6 Vice Commandant 
       j.mcquain@yahoo.com 
 
Carol Mcintosh 
District 6 Aide-de-Camp 
mcintosh20@comcast.net  
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